
Newsletter 2 Spring Term – 18th January 2018 
 

 

Happy Home Learning  

 

This week our letter of the week has been the letter ‘a’. 

 Please practice writing the letter ‘a’ using the hand write rhyme “around the apple down the 

leaf”. Enjoy writing in shaving foam, in salt trays, using large chalks.  

 

We have also been learning our number of the week 1. Can you find any number 1's around your home, 

in the supermarket, on houses etc. The children have also been practicing their counting, counting 

with the dinosaur stomp, ask your child to sing the number rhyme to you.  

 

FS2 Homework 

In literacy this week our friend Barnaby Bear has been visiting London and we have been learning all 

about the famous landmarks there.  Please use the Internet to find out some information about 

London either Buckingham Palace, Big Ben, The London Eye or any other landmark you would like to 

find out about. 

In numeracy we have been learning about money! We have learnt the names of the coins 

1p, 2p, 5p, 10p, 20p coins and their value.  Using 1p coins can you play 'shop' and add together the 

correct number of coins to buy the objects.  These should be 2 single digit numbers. 

Year 1 Homework 

 

Write/draw a reduction story eg:- 

 

First – There  were 6 buns on the tray 

 

Then – Mum put 2 buns on the plate to eat 

 

Now – There are 4 buns left on the tray 

 

   First                  Then                                              Now 

                                          

 

Spellings – She, Owl,  Now,  How,  Down, Town, Brown, Yellow, Black, Said 

 

 

 

      



 

Year 2 Homework 

 
Literacy – Write about your 3 favourite activities that you took part in at the EIS visit. 

 

Maths – Count back in 2s from 30 without the need to work them out. 

 

Spellings – Other, Mother, Brother, Nothing, Monday 

 

What other words have the ‘u’ sound but are spelt with an ‘o’. 

  

 

Breakfast Club 

 

Our Breakfast Club is up and running, led by Mrs Astle and Mrs Frost.  It is already a great success! 

The Breakfast Club starts at 7.45 am where the children enjoy a nutritious breakfast and have 

access to arrange of activities. They are then taken by the staff to their classes in time for the 

start of the school session. Should you wish your child to access the Breakfast Club please call the 

office to book and confirm your place.  Sessions are £3 per child. 

 

We need your help! 

 

We are looking for empty egg boxes which take 4 or 10 eggs.  If you have any spare ones, please drop 

them off in reception or your child’s class. 

 

2018 

Y2 Visit to EIS    Friday 19th January  

Y1 Visit from Falconry UK   Monday 22nd January 

Break up for Half Term   Thursday 8th February (as Friday 9th is an Inset Day) 

School Resumes    Monday 19th February 

 

Inset Days 

Friday 9th February 2018 

Friday 22nd June 2018 

Monday 23rd July 2018 
 

 

 


